
   
 

This student survey is being conducted on behalf of the University Fiscal Policy Committee (FiPC), 
by the Associated Students, Inc. (ASI), to better inform our recommendations for the 2019-2020 
Budgetary Priorities regarding student needs.   

Please note that any concerns raised that fall outside the scope and charge of FiPC will be directed 
to the appropriate committee. 

 

1. What facilities do you feel are useful to students? 

 

2. What facilities do you feel need improvement? 

 

3. Do you have difficulty meeting the tuition payment prior to registering for classes?   

 

4. Are there enough academic advisers on campus?  

 

5. Are there enough career advisers on campus? 

 

6. Are there are any other concerns that you wish to share?   

 


